
UpClose With Barron Jones

This month’s member spotlight features Barron Jones. Barron joined the ACLU of New Mexico
in January 2018 after spending several years working as a journalist for the Rio Grande Sun in
Española where he covered stories related to government accountability and education.

https://counciloncj.org/ccj-directory/barron-jones/

